
 

 

PRESS RELEASE  
 

 

General meeting of shareholders second call 
 
 

Milan, 25 June 2007 – The company notes that, based on the information currently available, 

the extraordinary meeting of shareholders will take place by second call on 28 June 2007 at 

4:30pm at Grand Visconti Palace in Milan (Viale Isonzo 14). 
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